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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
Economics and Statistics Administration

U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

February 17, 2010

Dear Resident:

In a few days, you will receive a 2010 Census form. When you receive your form,
please fill it out and mail it in promptly.

Your response is important. Results from the 2010 Census will be used to help each
community get its fair share of government funds for highways, schools, health facilities, and
many other programs you and your neighbors need. Without a complete, accurate census,
your community may not receive its fair share.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

St VY, Lpes

Robert M. Groves
Director, U.S. Census Bureau

Go to 2010census.gov for help completing your 2010 Census form when it arrives.

Cuando reciba su formulario del Censo del 2010, visite 2010census.gov para obtener ayuda
sobre cémo completarlo.

HIRWE 2010 FAOZERVHE, MREFEFHBIEE, 5EF 2010census.gov Mk,

2010 @ QIR XZAL EE2ANE 24 =, HH0 S0 2 R6tAIH 2010census.gov € H=0tA A L.

Khi nhan dudc don Thong Ké Dan S6 2010, xin vao dia chi mang 2010census.gov néu can
hudng dan cach dién.

Korga Bbl nonyunte aHkety nepenuncu Hacenernus 2010 r., nHdopmaums Ha cante 2010census.gov
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